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Construction Alert: Week of April 28, 2025 
Median removal on South Palm Canyon Drive in the project area is planned the week 
of April 28 in preparation for long-term traffic control starting the week of May 5. 
  

This schedule may change due to weather or field conditions. 
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During Construction

Please observe all signage in the project area and use alternate routes. 

The median removal is necessary to create space to shift traffic onto the eastern bridge span for 
the long-term traffic control and lane closures beginning the week of May 5, 2025.  

Crews will continue to work outside of the non-disturbance buffer for nesting birds to comply 
with environmental requirements.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Monday through Friday   
7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
•	 During work hours, the 

NB and SB inside lanes 
on S. Palm Canyon Drive 
will be closed from 
south of Camino  
Parocela to the bridge 
over Tahquitz Creek.  

•	 The NB and SB left-turn 
lanes on S. Palm  
Canyon Drive onto  
E. Sunny Dunes will  
be closed.   

•	 The western sidewalk  
on the bridge will  
remain closed through 
construction of the  
western bridge span. 


